
 

DATES TO REMEMBER 
 

Tuesday 23 October 
Kindergarten Excursion to Calmsley Hill Farm 
Wednesday 24 October & Thursday 25 October 
Stage 3 Excursion to Henry Kendall Gardens 
 

PRINCIPAL’S UPDATE 
 

Hello to all, 
 

Welcome back to Term 4   
Welcome back to what is sure to be one of our busiest terms of the year! As 
we will need to communicate a number of important messages and dates to 
you as the term progresses can I please encourage all families to download 
the school app and keep an extra eye out for school notes which may have 
made their way to the very bottom of student bags.   
 

World Teacher Day    
Friday 26 October is World Teachers Day. During this day we celebrate the 
very special role that teachers play in a child’s life and thank them for the care 
and effort that they show every day. We are extremely fortunate to have such 
an exceptional teaching staff who consistently go above and beyond the call 
of duty to ensure each child achieves their full potential.   
 

Healthy Canteen Award               
At the end of last term our canteen was awarded the Healthy Canteen status 
through the Department of Premier and Cabinet. This is a great 
accomplishment by our canteen manager Annette Sharpe as the NSW 
Healthy School Canteen Strategy is a key initiative to support the Premier’s 
Priorities. The aim of the priority is to encourage students to make healthy 
canteen selections to support the development of long term healthy eating 
habits therefore having a positive impact on their lives.          
 

Supervision of students in the afternoon  
Our students are thoroughly enjoying our new playground equipment that was 
installed at the end of last term. While we are supportive of student’s use of 
the equipment at the end of the school day this must occur in the direct care of 
parents/caregivers. Students are also reminded that the same safety rules 
apply after school as during school time. 
 

Commencement of HSC exams          
We are aware of a number of our ex-students who have commenced their 
HSC exams last week. We congratulate these students on the completion of 
their schooling and wish them all the very best during the exam period and as 
they embark on their next life adventure.         
 



Attention on Attendance 
We are on the final countdown for students to 
receive a perfect attendance award for 2018! 
Congratulation to the 15 students who have 
maintained this rate – only 9 more weeks to go!  
 
We also have 13 students who have had less than 
2 days off this year. These students should also be 
extremely proud of their efforts. 
 

Dogs (and cats) at School     
Please be reminded 
that dogs and cats 
are not permitted in 
school grounds. This 
is legislated rule for 
all schools across 
NSW. Please 

understand that while your dog or cat may be cute 
and well behaved we have students in the school 
who suffer from severe allergies and others who 
are extremely frightened of them. Your cooperation 
is greatly appreciated.  
 
Have a great fortnight 
 
Rebecca Wild 
PRINCIPAL 
 

SCHOOL ASSEMBLY 
 
K-6 ASSEMBLY 
This week’s K-6 Assembly will be held this 
Wednesday 24 October from 1.35pm in the School 
Hall. Class 1/2H will perform an item. 
 

A SELECTIVE HIGH SCHOOL IN 2020 
 

Year 5 students who wish to be considered for 
Year 7 entry to a selective high school in 2020 
need to apply on the internet using a valid email 
address (not the student’s email address). 
 

Detailed instructions on how to apply online will be 
available from mid-September 2018 at https:// 
education.nsw.gov.au/public-schools/selective-
high-schools-and-opportunity-classes/year-7.  
 

The application website opens at that link on 9 
October 2018 and closes on 12 November 2018. 
You must apply before the closing date. 
 

There are no paper application forms. If you do 
not have internet access, you could apply at a 
public library.  
 
Applications for selective high school 
placement are considered mainly on the basis 
of the Selective High School Placement Test 
results and school assessment scores. The 
Selective High School Placement Test will be 
held on Thursday 14 March 2019. 
 
Remember: the tear-off slip from the note sent 
home last term is not an application. It is a 
notice to say you intend to apply. 
 
Sharon Head 
COORDINATOR 

P&C NEWS 
 
Dates to remember:  
Thursday 1 November - Casey’s Toy Shopping 
night 
Friday 2 November - Paver orders due 
 
WE NOW HAVE A P&C DROPBOX, Located 
outside the canteen, this is for all P&C 
correspondence. 
 
WYOMING PUBLIC SCHOOL IS TURNING 50 
Wyoming is turning 50 next year, we are seeking 
past and present students and teachers to 
purchase a paver for $40 which will have your 
name engraved on it, to be placed in a 
commemorative path. Order forms were sent home 
the last week of Term 3, if you have not received 
one or would like extra forms please email 
wyomingpublicschoolpandc@gmail.com or ask 
the canteen for an order form. Please return forms 
to the P&C DROPBOX. 
 
CASEY’S TOY’S 
We are having a Child free shopping night at 
Casey’s Toys on Thursday 1 November 6-8pm, feel 
free to come and do any Christmas shopping while 
enjoying a Champagne and light refreshments. 
20% of all sales comes back to our school, please 
ask neighbours, friends and family to come along. 
We will have a designated check out. 
RSVP with name and number 
attending to wyomingpublicschoolpandc@gmai
l.com or place reply in our new P&C Dropbox. 
 
Kate Cochrane 
P&C PRESIDENT 
wyomingpublicschoolpandc@gmail.com 
 

WEEKLY AWARDS 
 

HONOUR CERTIFICATE 
 

An Honour Certificate is awarded when a student 
has earned ten Certificates of Merit, ten Reading 
Awards of Excellence, ten Principal’s Awards or a 
combination. Students may collect their Certificates 
of Merit, Reading Awards of Excellence and 
Principal’s Awards over a number of years to earn 
their Honour Certificate. 
 

I have presented an Honour Certificate to 
the following students.  
 

  Ty C 
  Tuscany P 
  Dakota R 
 

Congratulations!! Keep up the great work. 
 
PRINCIPAL’S AWARDS 
 

Just a reminder that the class awards collected for 
the Principal’s Award must be collected within the 
one school year.  As each class award is used 
towards a Principal’s Award it is marked on the 
back.  This means that a class award can only be 
used once towards a Principal’s Award. 
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The following students have been 
presented with a Principal’s Award. 
 

Benjamin A  April A 
Te Rina B  Ahmed B 
Xanthe B  Lilli B 
Carter B  Daviontaye C 
Kyewaune C  Alexis C 
Maddox C  Nina C 
Rory C   Russel C 
Jett C   Braiden D 
Emie D  Marissa D 
Sama D  Logan E 
Clare F  Ava F 
Amelia G  Kiara H-M 
Kodie H-M  Deondre H 
Braeden J  Joshua K 
Tyson L-W  Matthew M 
Charlie M  Matari M 
Grace M  Libby M 
Taliah O  Helena P 
Jade P   Rachel P 
Tuscany P  Azaliah P 
Lachlan R  Zachary R 
Amelia S  Eva S 
Oakley S  CJ S 
Izak S   Jayden T 
Layla T-T 
Telia T-T 
Riley T   Harrison T 
Jackson T  Isabella U 
Dominic V  Benjamin W 
 
CERTIFICATE OF MERIT 

 
Congratulations to the following students 
who were presented with Certificates of 
Merit. 

 
KM  Sarah B-A 
  Jazmin S 
KR  Indi B 
  Cooper J 
KS  Kiara H-M 
  Summer-Lee M 
K-3E  Ethan A 
1/2O  April A 
  Annabella S-H 
1-2R  Mustapha B 
  Charlie M 
1/2S  Cooper B 
  Ally B 
1-2W  Amabelle D 
  Zander G-J 
3-4L  Breeze H 
  Tejarna V 
3-4M  Ahleyah B 
  Grace M 
3-4P  Nina C 
  Isabella H 
3-4W  Clare F 
  Annaleise F 

3-6A  Amelia G 
3-6F  Billy G 
5-6D  Mick M 
  Isaac W 
5-6H  Yumi H 
  Anjeline M 
5-6S  Sanika N 
  Cameron P 
 

HOME READING AWARDS 
 
100 NIGHTS 
Sreya A  Mustapha B 
Emilia B  Marissa D 
Clarissa E  Mia G 
Emmaleigh G  Indi-Anna K 
Faith K   Khiara K 
Charlotte M  Charlie M-H 
Bella N   Taliah O 
Gabriella P-L 
Emma P  Dakota R 
Kodi T   Lara W 
Roxy W  Atama W 
 
200 NIGHTS 
Benjamin A  Matilda B 
Heidi B   Chloe B 
Joseph B  Jasmine B 
Kyewaune C  Mia C 
Shannon H  Fynn L 
Amanda M  Hamish M 
Abigail P  Addyson P-T 
Keily S   Layla T-T 
Jade W 
 

COMMUNITY NEWS 
 
Reliance GP Super Clinic, West Gosford, now have 
more doctors and more available consultations. 
Reliance would like to offer our families first 
available appointments wherever possible. Open 
7am-10pm, 365 days a year, even Christmas. 
Call 4304 1333 www.reliancehealth.com.au. 

http://www.reliancehealth.com.au/
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